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MEMORANDUM 

 
To:  Mayor Blair and Council Members 
 
Through: Jackie C. Wilde, City Manager 
  
From:  Shelby Carlson, City Clerk 
 
Date:  August 15, 2025 
  
Subject: Confirmation of Commission Appointments 
 

 
Overview: 
In accordance with Whittier Municipal Code sections 2.52.060 and 12.10.005, the Mayor is 
responsible for appointing members to the Planning and Zoning Commission and the Port and 
Harbor Commission, subject to Council confirmation.  
 
The following individuals have applied for vacant or renewing commission seats: 
 
Planning and Zoning Commission 

• Seat A: Heather Brazelton (New Appointment) 
• Seat C: Aubrey Jurgerson (New Appointment) 
• Seat F: Vacant 
• Seat G: Vacant 

 
Port and Harbor Commission 

• Seat B: Vacant 
 
Next Steps: 
As required by the Whittier Municipal Code, the Council must confirm these appointments. 
Please review the attached applications from the candidates for your consideration. 
 
Once confirmed by the Council, the Clerk’s office will notify the appointees. 


